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Attention: Tshifhiwa Mulovhedzi
Tel No: 011 791 3333
E-mail: tshifhiwalmu@gmail.com

Dear Sir/Madam,

LAND USE NOT LISTED: PROPOSED UPGRADE OF THE EXISTING DAGGAFONTEIN
SEWAGE PUMP STATION AND ASSOCIATED STRUCTURES IN SPRINGS, CITY OF
EKURHULENI.

The above-mentioned enquiry received by this Department on 13 August 2019 has reference.

The proposal entails the upgrading of the Daggafontein Sewage Pump Station and associated
infrastructure in Springs. The upgrade will consist of construction of two Wet Well Sumps with a
total diameter of 2184mm, inlet Manhole with a total diameter of 1000mm, 10m Rising Main
Connector Pipeline of 160mm, Rising Main Connector and installation of valves and Fittings, 63m
Pave road with 4m width, Placing of Pump and Electrical Instrumentation, Placement of Pump
Lifting Equipment, Installation of MCC and Control Panel, Placement of Electrical Cabling and
Lightening Cabling, Landscaping and Block Pavement Construction, Placement of Information
and Telementary, site security and Fence as well as temporary site office camp. The proposed
activity will be undertaken inside existing Daggafontein Sewer Pump Station.

The site is located inside a built-up area and outside geographical areas as specified in ferms of
Listing Notice 3.

Based on the above and the information submitted, please note that the proposed acfivity is not
listed in terms Listing Notices 1, 2 and 3 of Environmental Impact Assessment Regulations, 2014
published under the National Environmental Management Act (NEMA), 1998 (Act No. 107 of
1998, as amended) and therefore does not legally require environmental authorisation from the
Department.
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Although authorisation in terms of NEMA is not required for this activity, all relevant legislation
and requirements of other government departments (i.e. National, provincial and local) must still
be complied with.

Should there be any query concerning this letter, please contact the official of this Department
using the contact details indicated above.
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Mr. Mokutu Nketu

Control Bhvirgnmental Officer: Grade B: impact Management
Date: 3 Cf




